
Freedom of Information Act 2000 – post adoption letterbox contact   
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
This Freedom of Information request relates to post adoption letterbox contact.
1) In the last 12 months how many exchanges of letters have Leicester City Council dealt with?
Answer: There are over 400 cases supported through the post-box contact service. 

2) Of those that you have dealt with, how many have required further social work intervention and birth parent support?

-  Support services are offered to birth parents through independent birth parent counselling; 4 birth parents were seen last year.

-  We also see birth parents for support with letter writing, this is recorded on the individual post box record. We see 3 to 4 a month for this type of support.

-  10 adopted children are supported with ongoing direct contact with their birth families.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


